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Values for Life – Friendship 

The theme for this week has been ‘Trusting our Friends’ 

 

 

Importance of our Newsletter 
 

Our school newsletter comes out on a Friday with lots of important information and dairy dates. Please take time 

to read it carefully, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Ms Bradley or Mrs Taylor in 

the school office. 

 

Clothing/Shoes 

Please may we ask that over the Half Term all 

uniform, PE kit, trainers, school shoes and wellies 

are named clearly with your child’s full name. 

Checks will be done when we return. 

 

 

 

 

Oaks Swimming 

Permission slips are still outstanding for 

Oaks swimming. Please complete the 

permission form and return. Children 

will not be allowed to attend the 

swimming lesson without permission. 

 

Halloween Bingo 
Tuesday 16th October 

@ Woodton Village Hall 

Doors open at 6pm 

Eyes down at 6:30pm 

 

Tea, coffee and cake available to buy but please feel free 

to bring your own refreshments including alcohol. 

Fundraising 

Thank you to everyone that supported 

our recent fundraising events, we 

raised: 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: £88.50 

Genes for Jeans: £41.00 

 

 



 
 

Beccles and Bungay Journal – First Class 

Supplement 

A photographer came in last week to 

photograph our new reception children.  

This photo will be published in the 

Beccles and Bungay ‘First Class’ 

supplement on Friday 2nd November 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Norfolk County Library Books 

Please can we urge parents to look for any Norfolk Library Service books at home please as 

soon as possible to avoid the school being charged. If you come across any please bring these 

to the school office. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Clubs for after Half Term 

Monday – Dodgeball (years 1, 2,3,4,5 &6) 3.30pm till 

4.30pm 

Monday – Year 6 SATS club 3.15pm till 4.00pm 

Tuesday – Kiddy Cook Club 3.15pm till 4.15pm 

Wednesday – Year 6 SATS club 3.15pm till 4.00pm 

Wednesday afternoon – Music Lessons with Ms Long 

Thursday – Lunchtime Karate  

Friday – Archery (Oaks) 3.15pm till 4.15pm 

 

Permission slips and payment if applicable must be 

returned to secure your child’s place on any clubs. 

 

Harvest Festival 

Children will be walking down to the 

church from 1.30pm on Wednesday 

17th October to arrive at the church for 

2pm. Please make sure that children 

have warm coats with them in school to 

wear. All children need to take bags and 

PE kits home Tuesday after school for 

the half term, and they will not need to 

bring these into school on Wednesday. 

Invitation to Remembrance Sunday 

Dear Woodton School 

This year Remembrance Sunday will mark the 100th 

anniversary of the end of the First World War. To mark this 

significant time in the life of our village and nation we 

warmly invite you and your families to an  

Act of Remembrance at Woodton Village War Memorial 

Inside  

All Saint’s Woodton Church 

Sunday, 11th November at 9.30am 

To be followed by refreshments 

The bells will be rung. The Parish Council will lay a wreath on 

behalf of the village. You would also be most welcome to lay 

a wreath, individual poppies or crosses at the Memorial in 

remembrance of each person who died in the first and 

second World Wars.  

Yours sincerely 

Jackie Cook 

Revd. Liz Billett 

 

 



 
 

Parents Evenings 

Both classes will be running parent 

evenings on Wednesday 31st October and 

Thursday 1st November. The class lists are 

up on the class room doors for you to 

book a slot with your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

Football Tournament – Monday 8th October 

Well done to everyone that took part in this 

event at Hobart, lots of amazing saves, tackles 

and goal scoring opportunities.  We look 

forward to continuing.  

The second round is Monday 12th November 

The third round is Monday 19th November 

Further details will follow. 

 

Girls Football 

A huge well done to our girls football team for 

their great effort on team spirit on Thursday.  

Mrs Chilvers was very proud of their good 

behaviour and positive attitude. 

Cross Country – Friday 12th October 

A massive well done to all of those that took 

part in the cross country on Friday.  A special 

congratulations to the top 10 and our medal 

winners who were: 

Joshua Genn-Bromley 

Joshua Parfitt 

Lacy Wolfe 

They will be going through to the next round 

on Wednesday 7th November, further details 

to follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary        

Tuesday 16th October – PTA Halloween Bingo @ Woodton Village Hall – doors open at 6pm, eyes down @6:30pm 

Wednesday 17th October – Harvest Festival at the Church 2PM 

Wednesday 17th October – Half Term 

Monday 29th October – Return to school 

Wednesday 31st October – Oaks swimming starts 

Monday 5th November – Year 6 Maths Code-Breaking morning – Hobart, details to follow 

Thursday 15th November – Years 3-4 Basketball – details to follow 

Monday 19th November – Photographer for Individual and Sibling Photos 

Friday 30th November – PTA Christmas Fair, further details to follow 

Thursday 6th December – Immunisation Team for Flu Vaccination reception to Year 5, details to follow 

Wednesday 12th December – Willows Christmas Performance – Time to be confirmed 

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Dinner and Christmas Party, details to follow 

Monday 17th December – Christmas Carol Service, 2PM at the Church  

Tuesday 18th December – Last Day of Term 

Thursday 3rd January – Return to school 

 

 

Head Lice 

There are a few cases of head lice within school.  

Please may we ask that all parents check their 

children’s hair and also the rest of the family.  A 

poster was sent home on Friday, please have a 

read. 

Thank you.  

 


